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As well as celebrating 60 years of supporting the local 
construction industry in skills development training 
and support, CITB NI is highlighting longstanding 
companies who have benefited from CITB NI’s 
products and services. One such company is Heron 
Bros an award-winning construction and property 
development company with headquarters in 
Magherafelt and operating throughout the UK, Ireland 
and Europe. 

Over the years Heron Bros have benefited from CITB 
NI’s products and services including training courses, 
grants and careers support. One of the key highlights 
includes the Mobile Training Unit for both training and 
increasing involvement with NI schools and colleges to 
promote construction as a professional, exciting career 
with multiple opportunities.

Heron Bros are committed to Building the Future 
Together and have combined traditional values with an 
advanced innovative approach to construction which 
delivers excellence in project value, quality and client 
satisfaction. 

As an Investors In People Platinum business, winning the 
prestigious employer of the year category, developing 
skills and training has always been central to Heron Bros 
business with staff fully embracing every day as a 
learning day. The company has established the Heron 
Apprenticeship Programme, offering excellent 
opportunities in fields such as engineering, computing, 
site management, joinery, quantity surveying and motor 
vehicle. This programme enables participants to develop 
their skills and earn professional qualifications while 
working in an innovative, quality-focused environment.

Damien O’Callaghan, Group Managing Director 
said “Heron Bros Ltd congratulates CITB NI in 
celebrating 60 years and acknowledges the 
commitment from CITB NI staff over these 
years. We look forward to continuing to work 
closely with CITB NI, supporting our talented 
Heron People.

Damien continues, “Forward-thinking is a core 
value in Heron Bros Ltd and we are excited for 
the opportunities and confident in facing the 
future. Our relationship with CITB NI and other 
stakeholders along with our passion for what 
we do continues to drive us, bolstering our 
determination as always for Building the 
Future Together.”


